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DATE: March 29, 2007

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk — PSC, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcemen

Patrick Wiggins, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General Counsel f/g m
RE: Docket No. 060748-TX ~ Transfer of Certificate from Computer Network

Technologly Corporation to Brocade Network Technology Corporation

By email dated March 13, 2007, Mr. Brett P. Ferenchak, company representative for
Computer Network Technology Corporation (CNT), requested that the above subject filing be
withdrawn without prejudice. Mr. Ferenchak stated that when CNT is prepared to transfer its
CLEC certificate and changes its name, it will make the appropriate filings with the Commission.

Since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, pursuant to Secti
2.07.C.2.d(4) of the Administrative Procedures Manual, staff requests that this docket be ¢losed.
Should you have any questions, please call Toni McCoy at 850/413-6532.
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Toni McCoy

From: Ferenchak, Brett P. [Brett.Ferenchak@bingham.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2007 3:09 PM

To: Toni McCoy

Cc: Wilhelm, William B.

Subject: Florida PSC Docket No. 060748-TX Transfer of Certificate from Computer Network

Technology Corporation to Brocade Network Technology Corporation
Attachments: Ferenchak, Brett.vcf

Toni,

Per our correspondence, Computer Network Technology Corporation (CNT) would like to have the above-
referenced name change docket closed. When CNT is prepared to change it name, if at all, it will make the
appropriate filings with the Commission.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything.

Regards,
Brett

Brett P. Ferenchak
Bingham McCutchen LLP
2020 K Strect, N.W,
Washington, D.C. 20000

Tel: (202) 3736697

Fax: (202) 373-6001
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com

www.bingham.com

The information in this transmittal (including attachmenrs, if any) is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the
recipient(s) listed above. Any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copving of this transmittal is prohibited except by or on
hehalf of the intended recipient. If you have received this transmittal in error, please notify me immediately by reply email
and destroy all copies of the transmittal. Thank vou.

<<Ferenchak, Brett.vcf>>

Bingham McCutchen LLP Circular 230 Notice: To ensure compliance with IRS requirements, we
inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to
be used, and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding any federal tax penalties. Any
legal advice expressed in this message is being delivered to you solely for your use in connection with
the matters addressed herein and may not be relied upon by any other person or entity or used for any
other purpose without our prior written consent.
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